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Korean Visitors Tour Metro Call Center

Today, Gail M. Harvey, Director Customer Relations and Alonzo Williams, Communications Manager had the unique opportunity to host twenty-one (21) visitors from the Korean Call Center Management (KCCM) group, who stopped to visit our call center along with four (4) other call centers in Los Angeles while on their way to the Annual Call Center Exhibition in New Orleans. Senior staff provided welcoming remarks including Chief Operating Officer Lonnie Mitchell who shared highlights of his travels in South Korea while serving as a US Naval Officer.

The KCCM group lead by Baeky Rhee, Professor/PhD., has made a practice of visiting different cities to learn about various call center operations in the United States before going to the ICMI exhibition.

The group was very interested in workforce management, training and technology components and particularly enjoyed listening to the calls, seeing the Call Center Management System and circulating within the Call Center to see the features, equipment and the agents at work. 

EEO Thought of the Day 

“Don’t just stand there, be a part of the team.”
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